M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Matt McIntire, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Poiry, Assistant Superintendent

DATE:
March 12, 2020
RE:
Bid Award for Network Wiring Upgrades
The Board was asked to approve a designation of funds for the            continuation of scheduled upgrades to our buildings’ network
wiring infrastructure supporting our information technology
systems at the February Board Meeting.  Funding was approved
at that meeting.

As a result, an Erate Form 470 was filed and three bids were
received from Cincinnati Bell, Encore Technologies, and Strategic
Communications.  Strategic Communications submitted the
best proposal in the amount of $1,170,188.92. 

 
I recommend the approval of the attached proposal. 
